
Summer  2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Family Radio CHRI Listener 
 
 
As the warmer Canadian summer months begin to make their all too brief appearance we hope you will take us 
with you wherever you go so we can bring you encouragement, wherever you are!  Today, new media reach 
into every corner of our world but radio has always been there and is continuing to grow in the face of stiff 
competition.  Even the forward thinking Apple computer company has just launched its latest product...a radio. 
But the one thing Apple radio won’t have is the main thing that makes CHRI-FM so successful.  
 

Community! 

Through your car radio, kitchen radio, cell phone, computer, portable radio or alarm clock, we are always 
available to you, no matter where you are.  And, it’s our personal joy to get to know you personally. We meet 
at events, you can drop in to the station, say hi and get the tour and when you tune in to Brock, Care, Dan, Ashley, 
Beth and Kathy you have caring friends who just want to chat for a few minutes and play a few encouraging 
songs to help you in your day. Actually, we help each other, that’s why our community is like a strong, loving 
family. 
 
When you listen to CHRI, you find out from our Events Calendar what the church community is up to in this 
region with more details on our web site, chri.ca.   Our community is ecumenical so it’s also a reflection of what 
the church is doing around the world. At CHRI we support your church in every way we can, except by 
promoting church services because that wouldn’t be fair to all the others. 
 
We’re also a window on the Christian entertainment and information worlds with book reviews, movie reviews, 
Gospel teaching from several different Christian perspectives and the best of Contemporary Christian Music from 
Canada’s capital, across the nation and all over North America. 
 
But most of all we truly hope we’ll be there for you when life becomes difficult or unbearable. Many stories 
have reached us with thanks for a special song or teaching word at just the right moment.  
 
Please continue to support CHRI with a donation today and we’ll continue to be your connection to the joy of 
positive music and His word! 
 
Thank you in advance for considering mailing your donation back today! 
 

This 2013 Summer Appeal letter is from Bill Stevens, GM, our 8 Team Members, our Board of Directors, 
 and volunteers who are committed to bringing the best radio to you and your family. 

 

Your Connection to the Joy of Positive Music and His Word 
 


